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It takes a brave soul to stand up and 

take on a leadership position.  

Therefore we salute the 4 new 
individuals who have stepped up to 

lead Heritage valley for the next two 

years. This new administration hails 
from many areas of Heritage Valley   

so the community is well represented. 

President:  
Diane 

Harden 

hails 

from the 
center of 

HV on 

Glenvie
w Drive. 

She has been a long time resident of 

the community and has served in the 
capacity of Secretary for the last 2 

years. Diane has been one of the most 

active members of Heritage Valley 

throughout the years and served on 
all committees at one time or another. 

Please contact her if you have 

concerns about a meeting or the 
direction of the community @ 

dianebharden904@gmail.com or on 

our  Next-door. Com. 

 
 

 

Vice 
President: 

Barry Russell 

hails from the 

North end of 
HV on Rolling Green. Barry is a new 

member to the community and has 

jumped right in to share his talents 
and energy with the community. 

Please contact him if you have 

questions about block captains or to 

report code compliance issues and 
hazards in the community 

@bnruss@yahoo.com  or on Next-

door. Com. 
 

Treasurer:   

Eugene 
Alford  hails 

from the 

North of  

HV  on 
Revere Rd. 

Eugene has served in the capacity of 

Treasure   for  the last  4 year and  has 
agreed to allow the community to 

continue  use his talents for the next  

term as well. During his tenure in this 
position he has grown the treasury 

tremendously which has allowed the 

community to continue to host 

various events, print newsletters and 

get out valuable information. We are 
so grateful for his service. Please 

contact Eugene if you have questions 

about  your annual dues or to 
purchase a yard sign @ 

eugenealford@comcast.net,, on    

contact  him on Next-door. com. 

 

Secretary: 
Hazel Jacobs hails 

from the most 

southern boundary 
of HV on Mt. 

Gilead. Hazel has 

been a long time member of Heritage 
Valley and a faithful  and active 

participant in the Heritage Valley 

organization and we are delighted to 

have her serve in this capacity. All 
meeting minutes are saved on our 

website 
http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Her

itage_Valley under “documents and 

pages” however; please contact her if 
you have questions @ 

jacobs.hazel@gmail.com.  

 
Please introduce yourself at a 

upcoming meeting . Neighborhood 

meetings are always held the 4
th
 

Saturday of the month at 12 noon  at 

Ben Hill Rec Center excluding July, 

August, November & December.  
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The Pride of 
Heritage Valley..... 

..Reverend Mack 
Simmons  

 
 
Heritage Valley is full of neighbors with 

wonderful strength, courage and stories.  

One such neighbors is Reverend Mack 

Simmons whom is the Senior Pastor of 

Welcome All Baptist Church (755 

Bolton Rd)  in Atlanta and  a longtime 

Heritage Valley resident on Pine Cone 

drive. Rev Simons was a graduate of 

Morris Brown and  was once part of the 

Atlanta Student Movement in the 60’s 

which as a integral part of the civil rights 
fight . Maybe you have gotten a 

opportunity to meet him at the HV  

annual Christmas gathering which he 

assists in organizing each year or 

delivering a word of prayer when needed 

at community gatherings. However what 

you might not know is that  due to his 

efforts in the civil rights era he is featured 

in Sheila Pree Brights 1960 public art 

series in downtown Atlanta on Trinity 

Avenue.   This  exhibit highlights many 

unknown faces of that era  however; the 
fact that our  very own neighbor and 

community member is highlighted makes 

us beam with pride  and we are so 

grateful  for his sacrifices and bravery. 

For more info or  to view other portraits 

in this exhibit you can go to 

http://www.project1960.com/. 

 
If you know of something or someone 
that Heritage Valley should  be proud of 

please  write in to our PO Box for 

consideration.   

 

 
 

 

June 1st NPU- P to host 
Community Wide 
meeting at Princeton 
Lakes   
NPU-P oversees Heritage Valley as well 

as many surrounding communities.  

NPU- P is  branching out in the month of 

June 2015 and holding a large 

community wide meeting on the tennis 

courts of Princeton lakes. We hope that 

Heritage Valley will be well represented 
and in attendance if your schedule 

permits. Please bring your issues and 

concerns because city officials will be in 

attendance as always.   

 

Date : June 1st  

Time 7pm 

Address; Princeton Lakes 3511 Redwine 

Parkway, Atl 30331 

 

Springtime checklist 
 

 
 
Hallelujah. Spring has arrived. For those 

of us who’ve been trapped inside our 

homes trying  to stay out of the cold, we 

now get to rediscover the outside world 
again. It’s also time for some home 

maintenance items that will help you 

avoid big repair bills later on.  

1. Inspect your roof. 

2. Clean your gutters 

3. Power wash house and 

driveway, fences and outside 

surfaces.  

4. Clean or replace your HVAC 

filters. 

5. Clean or repair window screens.  
6. Clear vegetation around your 

AC compressor.  

You'll probably need to dedicate a couple 

days to complete the list, but don't look at 

them as chores. View them as crucial 

preventative measures—ones that will 

help you save on your utility bills and 

avoid big repairs later on. It could be the 

highest paid work you'll do this season. 

Heritage Valley Annual 
Clean-up May 23rd  
  
Mark 

your 

calendars 

for May 

23rd as we 

host our 
annual 

communit

y clean-

up. The 

meeting 

spot will 

be  on the 

corner of 

Revere road and Heritage Valley near the 

dumpsters at 8am. We have a wonderful 

time each year as we work together  and 
tackle some of the eyesores you see in the 

neighborhood every day.  Heritage 

Valley supplies all materials  needed and 

afterwards volunteers  are treated to 

lunch and refreshments. We hope to see 

you there! If you are not participating  

we ask that you ensure that your 

property and areas around it are tidy 

and free of debris  the week of the event.  

 

Date: May 23
rd

 

Time : 8am  

Location: Revere &Heritage Valley 

Rd 

 
Heritage Valley officers are soliciting 
your ideas for small community 
improvement projects   that you would 
like to see as they apply for grants in 

2015. Please forward 
your suggestions to  your 
new President Diane 

Harden or write in to our community PO 
Box.    

 

2015 Dues are now due……Mail to PO. Box 311076,Atl  31131 

Calling all 2015graduates  
Do you have a child or grandchild 

graduating from  school  this spring? If so 
we would love to feature them in our next 

newsletter. Please mail a photo as well as a  

few details about them to Heritage Valley, 

PO Box 311076, Atl 31131  

 

Rev Mack Simmons and Mary Ann Wilson 
featured above . Atlanta Student Movement. 

Graduates of Morris Brown College portraits 
along Trinity Avenue,  ATL 

Join next Door by visiting  

heritagevalleyfulton.nextdoor.com/join  

    Your flyer code: ZYXBRR 
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